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Mr. President, 

Angola extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Mauritius and thanks them for the update on the human rights situation.

We take note with appreciation of progress made in the social sector, in particular through the provision of free health services in public institutions, as well as free primary education. 

Angola welcomes all steps undertaken by Mauritius towards a healthy environment with the adoption of the new waste management and the resource recovery Act. 

Respectfully, Angola recommends Mauritius the following: 

1. To strengthen measures to combat discrimination against women in the private sector; 

2. To continue its efforts in improving more inclusive education for children with disabilities.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Angola wishes Mauritius a successful UPR.  
I thank you M. President.
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